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Lights at Bucklin Park will be turned 
off Monday night for repairs 

 
El Centro, Ca. — July 25, 2024 — The lights at Bucklin Park will remain off Monday night as City of 
El Centro personnel will be repairing the electrical switchgear. 
 
The lights will be back to normal Tuesday night. Residents are advised to bring flashlights and be 
cautious if they plan to engage in activities at the park Monday night. The contracted security guard 
will still be present throughout the repairs. 
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